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Gosh darn! After three years of Biden’s open borders and 9.6
million illegal aliens now living off our tax dollars, as well
as  destroying  our  laws,  the  House  GOP  wants  to  bring
impeachment proceedings against the director of the Department
of Homeland Security Alejandro Mayorkas.  Note that Mayorkas
has broken every law on the books. He’s aided and abetted all
those 9.6 million illegal aliens.  He’s as guilty as the worst
criminals in government in U.S. history.  He’s aided drug
traffickers who have killed over 200,000 Americans as to drug
overdoses.  He’s aided sex traffickers to bring girls and
other children into our big cities.  He’s aided and abetted
Islamic terrorist to set up terrorist camps in America.  He’s
caused our cities and schools to go bankrupt.  But note that
he’s doing everything his boss, Joe Biden, wants him to do.

Speaker Johnson KNOWS the impeachment against Mayorkas is dead
on arrival in the U.S. Senate because the democrat majority
WANTS as much illegal alien migration as possible.  Those
people are out to destroy our country…and they are doing a
bang-up job of it.

I’ll bet you can’t wait to be the first victim of a Muslim
terrorist attack. You know it’s coming, and you know some of
us are going to die.  Or, you’ll be the victim of an illegal
alien drunk driver. Or, your daughter will be raped by one of
them. Or, you’ll lose your job to one of them. Or, they will
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be perched outside your home ready to rob you when you go on
vacation.  Or, your schools will be trashed with their kids.
Or, your school lunch programs will be overwhelmed by their
numbers. Either way or whatever way, we, the American public
faces an endless crisis because of Biden’s invasion.

Have you ever seen a more useless body of men and women as
those  535  scoundrels  pretending  to  serve  the  American
people?  Have you ever seen such waste, stupidity and outright
incompetence  as  those  elected  officials  in  Washington
DC?  Give billions to Ukraine’s to preserve their borders, but
allow our borders to be overrun!

But then, you must look at the governors of those 25 democrat
controlled states.  They are as useless as the senators from
those states.  Then, you have to look at the mayors of the big
“Sanctuary  Cities”  that  welcome  the  nightmare  of  illegal
aliens.  But once the numbers overwhelm them, they want your
tax dollars to pay for all of it.  They are fools, idiots and
just plain morons to welcome 9.6 million illegal aliens.

The fact is, this illegal immigration nightmare warrants a
whole new turn-over of lawmakers. We need Senators and House
Members who will actually abide by their oaths of office—to
uphold the U.S. Constitution.

Who are the 33 percent of Americans who think that senile,
frail and totally incompetent Joe Biden is doing a GREAT job
as president?  Where and how did they get THAT stupid to think
he’s just a wonderful president?

Last night on the news, California Governor Gavin Newsome
praised Biden’s work.  At the same time, his state runs a $60
billion debt. He’s got 4 to 5 million illegals in his states.
He’s got the world’s largest illegal underground economy. His
prisons are loaded with illegals.  His schools are awash in
languages, illegal aliens, free lunches and lowered academics
to the point that no one graduates with any knowledge or



skills that would make them productive members of our society.

This “thing” won’t end well for any of us.  Biden and the
democrats  are  creating  an  intractable  welfare  state  of
foreigners who live off our tax dollars.  At some point, we
won’t be able to pay the interest on the $35 trillion national
debt.  At some point, we won’t be able to hire enough cops to
fight the incredible lawlessness going on in our cities. At
some point, we won’t be able to deal with the millions of
illiterate inner city youth that don’t know an “A” from the
letter “M.”

As I’ve said before, we need an educated, moral and ethical
citizenry in order for the U.S. Constitution to function.  Do
you think we’re going to keep it at this rate?  Do you think
we’ll get hold of the $100 billion in shoplifting now going on
annually across this country?  How are we going to maintain
our culture when Biden is importing every kind of culture that
has failed its citizens from around the globe?

We need to vote out 90 percent of Congress if we hope to
survive even to 2030.  We’re in serious DEEP you know what!
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